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January 18th, 1924.

Dr. G. A. Bliss,
Deoartment of Mathematics, 
University of Chicago, Chicago, I'll.

Dear Dr.1 Bliss
I thank you for your letter of 

* January 12th regarding Mr. W. L. G. Williams.
Mr. Williams' application is on 

can assure you that his claims wil-1file and I
reçoive every consideration when the appointment is made.

Yours faithfully,
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